Tired of the same old board member and manager educational classes? 
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Last week, Sun Sentinel Reporter, Daniel Vasquez, blogged about a few of the educational classes available to Florida’s countless association directors and managers.

My group, the Community Advocacy Network (CAN), had drafted language that was initially included in this year’s community association bill, HB 319, which would have extended the current certification requirements found in the Condominium Act to HOA and Cooperative directors as well. This language did not make education mandatory for directors (although many folks support mandatory education) but it would have required HOA and Cooperative directors to attest to having read their governing documents and agreeing to uphold same OR require them to attend a Division-approved educational course in the same manner currently required for their Condominium counterparts.

Unfortunately, CAN’s board member certification language was stripped out of HB 319 at its first committee stop and the reason given was that House Leadership will not allow any bills containing “new regulations” to move forward this Session.  The argument that ALL directors deserve to be properly educated about the rigors of the job they are undertaking fell on deaf ears this Session. We will redouble our efforts next year to achieve some parity amongst all the common interest ownership statutes in this regard.

Fortunately, directors in all types of community associations continue to take advantage of the plethora of educational opportunities available now that the private sector has stepped up and expanded the choices. There really is a class for everyone as a result.

At my Firm, Katzman Garfinkel & Berger, you can experience a series of free classes that offer the unique opportunity to really interact with your course instructors and fellow attendees.  The topics are fresh, the delivery is innovative and the instructors are some of the best-known in the industry.

In addition to our very popular Board Member Boot Camp® Series and our Survivor Florida Hurricane Preparation and Recovery Class, we are fortunate to have Bill and Susan Raphan teaching both a Condo Series and an HOA Series. As many of you know, Bill and Susan served in the Condominium Ombudsman’s class for 7 years and are passionate about educating volunteer directors and association managers.  Their Election Pitfalls class (which was borne out of their years of training Election Monitors)  is perhaps the most unique I’ve seen as they include an actual mock election!

All of our classes are free, provide board member certification as well as manager continuing education credits and include refreshments.

Click here for the full Katzman Garfinkel & Berger Master Course Listing: 

http://www.canfl.com/pdfs/KGB%20Master%20Course%20Listing.pdf
If you are tired of the same old educational classes with attorneys in suits droning on behind a podium, please contact 1-855-KGB-FIRM (542-3476)  to obtain more information about our class times and locations and/or to register.

